The Upper Hanover Authority

1704 Pillsbury Road P.O. Box 205 East Greenville, PA 18041

Dear Residents.

This is an important notice from The Upper Hanover Authority (TUHA).

Beginning the week of September 16, 2024, TUHA's contractor, Almeida & Hudak Utility Contractors, LLC will begin replacing the 8" watermain along Lakeview Terrace between Seminary St and W 11th St. This project is expected to take 6-8 weeks to complete.

The primary objective of this project is to enhance the reliability and safety of our water supply by upgrading aging infrastructure. By replacing the outdated water main, we aim to minimize the risk of leaks and service interruptions while ensuring the delivery of safe and reliable drinking water to our community.

In addition to the water main replacement, this project will include replacing the water services from the water main to the curb stop. These enhancements will further contribute to the efficiency and effectiveness of our water distribution system.

As with any construction project, there will be unavoidable disruptions to traffic flow along Lakeview Terrace, including detouring traffic. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and kindly ask for your patience and cooperation as we strive to complete this essential maintenance. We would like to ask residents not to park on Lakeview Terrace between 7 am & 5 pm.

We understand the importance of minimizing disruptions to residents during this project. Our team is committed to ensuring that all necessary measures are taken to mitigate inconveniences and complete the work efficiently and safely.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work to improve our infrastructure and continue to provide high-quality water services to our community. If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Bob Tagert

Operations Manager

Robert A Tagert

215-679-3129 ext 2

Phone: 215-679-3129 • Fax: 215-679-3145 • www.tuha.org